
 

 

Nick Crowe and Mark Cox 
 

 

 

 

Keeping You Up To Date 

 
 
 

Newsletter No. 1 

On Line Auction 
 

The name of the shop on e-bay is Nick Crowe Fundraising. We now have over 
60 items to sell on E-bay, this will give the lads across the opportunity to help as 
well. There are some fantastic items it is well worth going on line to see what is 
available. Everything has been photographed, catalogued and put on to disc. 
There are limited edition pictures to one off shirts and leathers, motorcycle 
clothing, and T.T. memorabilia. If you would like to contribute to the on-line 
auction articles can be dropped off at The Sulby Glen Hotel. Or phone 897240 / 
431249 and I will collect. 

Sidecar push / pull ~  What a wonderful response. 
 

The requests for sponsor forms and posters has been wonderful. Dan Sayle & 
Darren Hope, Nick’s past passengers will start the push. The Milntown Trust 
have very kindly offered to us the “Freddy Dixon” 1923 tilting sidecar (Worth an 
awful lot of money) to accompany the push. It was the first sidecar to win on the 
big circuit in 1923. G4s have found in the vault the Trophy he won that year, and 
have offered to bring that along with the two sidecar trophies to go on display 
with the sidecar outfit at various points to be advertised around the course. The 
mini-moto sidecars have offered their support by coming along, and Steve Colly 
has also offered his support by doing a display at the Grandstand when the boys 
get home. There will be refreshment points everywhere the Freddy Dixon side 
car is on display, we have the loan of a van for the day, but I could do with 
helpers to make sandwiches and pack refreshment boxes at the Glen on the day. 
Anyone who would like to bake some small cakes would be very welcome. Tesco 
has offered to supply water and Shoprite Ramsey have been asked for help with 
sandwich filling, I will ask Ramsey Bakery if they could help with some bread. 
One of the refreshments stops will be Mr Tony East’s at Kirk Michael where he 
will open up his collection of vintage motorcycles to view. One company has sent 
4 of it’s employees over from England just to help push the sidecar around the 
course. 

Sidecar Outfit. 
 
The has been kindly loaned by Father Fagan and sprayed by Ruth Laidlaw, after 
which it has been lined (as in Tiles) by Signmann of Laxey. The purpose of this is 
to sell each tile for a minimum of £25 to put your name or your companies name 
on the outfit. The nose cone will be sold for £1000.00 or the highest bidder. We 
have two companies interested. If they don’t buy it then the families names will 
go there. After the push the outfit will be lacquered and hopefully sold. ( We will 
have to pay Father Fagan for his fairing) The outfit will be on show up at Onchan 
Park this weekend 27/28th If you wish to add your name. 

The Shoprite Bag Pack was a huge success, and at such short notice. Most of the 
day we had more volunteers than was needed. I don’t think Shoprite had had 
their customers through the checkouts so fast in such a long time. 

Paramount City 
Benefit Night.  

26th June @ 8 pm. 
 

Paramount is selling out 
very fast but we hope to 
be able to get it one final 
hit on the radio if that is 
possible.  
 
There is a coach from 
Ramsey at £8 return.  
Leaving from:- 
Sulby Glen @ 6.30,  
Jurby @ 6.45 and 
Ramsey @ 7.00 prompt 
(Shoprite car park by 
recycle bins ).  
 
Note: 1.00am return.  
 

All tickets for the 
coach must be re-

ordered from 897240 or 
431249. 

 
There is an instant raffle 
(You buy a ticket and 
open it , it says if you 
have won straight 
away),  but we could do 
with some more raffle 
prizes please.  
 
There will be a cold 
buffet instead of a Hot 
Pot (it’s too hot for 
that).  
 
There will also be an 
Auction of some very 
prized memorabilia on 
the night.  
 

And then of course 
there are Three 
super D.J.’s 


